
GREGORY MARK JENNINGS BOTANY AWARD 

1. The purpose of this annual award is to promote the acknowledgment and dissemination of

research in the field of botany. The annual award will support graduate students to travel for

the purpose of presenting their research to a professional audience, or for expenses related to

publishing their research. Eligible students are those pursuing a graduate degree in Biology,

with a preference for those students with an area of research in botany. These guidelines shall

uphold the following conditions:

a. The Award is only open to graduate students, and only as individuals.

b. Eligible students for the Award are those whose research is worthy of presentation

to a professional audience or of publication and who intend to present their

research at a professional gathering or to submit their research for publication. A

condition of receipt of the award funds is that recipients must present evidence of

being accepted at a professional meeting, submission of their research for

publication, or similar evidence.

c. Allowable expenditures are those that support travel for the purpose of

presentation or expenses related to publications;

d. Award candidates must submit a Cover Sheet and Application for the Gregory

Mark Jennings Botany Award.

Funds are distributed to students through one grant allocation per year, which is administered 

by the Botanical Award Committee. 

Announcement of award will be made by late April. 


